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Announcement 2020-09 

 

 

Subject: Canadian Rally Championship 2020  
 

Issue Date: August 5, 2020 
 

 

The 2020 season has been very difficult with the ever-changing impact of the COVID-19 

pandemic. The CARS board wanted to wait until we had a good idea of what would likely 

happen through the fall, before making any decisions with respect to the championships. 

 

With the loss of Rallye Baie des Chaleurs, Rallye Defi and now the Pacific Forest Rally we have 

4 remaining events. If the four remaining events run, the season will have consisted 5 events, 

being the 4 still to happen plus Rallye Perce Neige which ran in February. 

In order to give competitors, the best scenario with which to make decisions about competing in 

these unpredictable times, and the most incentive to compete in as many of the remaining events 

as possible, the CARS board are making the following changes for the balance of the 2020 

season. 

 

1. The Canadian Rally Championships will be awarded providing we have at least two 

events run. Rallye Perce Neige is one of those events. This means that as long as we run 

at least one more event this season the Championships will be awarded. 

2. All events will count for points and the competitors with the maximum points win the 

championships.  

 

Remaining 2020 event schedule. 
 

October 22nd – 24th  Rallye de Charlevoix 

November 6th – 7th  Rocky Mountain Rally 

November 20th – 21st Lincoln Electric Rally of the Tall Pines 

December 4th – 6th  Big White Winter Rally 

 


